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April 3, 2024 
 
 
Melanie Asquith  
The City of Lafayette 
1290 South Public Road 
Lafayette, CO 80026 
 
 
Re: Letter of Monitoring Compliance, Annual Groundwater Level Data for 2023;  
 Goose Haven Reservoir #2 – Complex Expansion, Permit No. M-2010-071 
 
Dear Ms. Asquith: 
 
On March 25, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received the 
summary report for P-6A which is the replacement well for P-6 at the Goose Haven Reservoir #2 – 
Complex Expansion, Permit No. M-2010-071. Well P-6 was damaged and rendered unusable and needed 
to be replaced. At this time the Division has no additional comments on the report.  
 
Please note quarterly groundwater level monitoring data is to be submitted along with the Annual 
Report, Map and Fee.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by email at 
patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 
ec: Melanie Asquith, The City of Lafayette, melanie.asquith@lafayetteco.gov 
 Peter Wayland, Weiland, Inc., pwayland@weilandinc.com 
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